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STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOQGY

Northwest Regional Office, 3190 - 160th Ave S.E. * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 © (206) 649-7000

August 21, 1992

Mr. Harvey Grohs
2505 South 252nd Street
Kent, WA 98032

Dear Mr. Grohs:

You were notified previously of the hazard ranking assessed by the
Department of Ecology (Ecology) for your property at the southwest
corner of Pacific Highway South and South 252nd Street in Kent,
Washington. This ranking represented an estimation of the potential
threat posed by this site to human health and the environment, with 1
indicating the highest relative risk and 5 the lowest, out of a total of
255 sites assessed and ranked as of this date.

This database has now been enlarged by an additional eight-three (83)
sites, resulting in changes in the relative rankings of some of the
previously ranked sites. Your site was one of these, and it now has a
hazard ranking of 4 instead of 3, as indicated in our earlier
notification.

Ecology will be publishing the ranking of this and other sites in the
August 25, 1992 Site Register. If you have any questions or need
additional information, please contact Elaine Atkinson at (206) 649-
7042.
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Section Supervisor
Toxics Cleanup Program
Northwest Regional Office
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